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NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that: piling work on the Sheerness Docks, No. 4 berth extension 

project is due to commence on or around 4th April 2025. The piling is expected to take 

approximately 4 weeks to complete and will follow a set sequence as shown in the plan 

below. Once each pile is in place, temporary lighting will be established on the structure to 

illuminate its position. When all piles are in place, work to install the concrete caps and 

associated walkways will commence. 

The crane barges “Skylift 2” and “Skylift 3”, assisted by tugs “Feije” and “Knighton” and 

safety/transfer boat “WSB Recover” will be on site for the duration of the work and will 

maintain a continuous listening watch on VHF Channel 74 at all times..  

All vessels transiting Sheerness Harbour should be aware of the pile structures, 

which at times will be exposed, navigate with caution and reduce speed and wash 

accordingly. 

Skylift crane barge and Tug Feije 
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The overall expansion scheme is expected to be completed by the summer of 2025 when the 

new berth will be commissioned (see illustration below). Updates to this Notice to Mariners will 

be promulgated as work progresses and additional marine assets arrive on site. 

 

 

Admiralty Chart No. 3683 refers. 

Further information may be obtained from Medway VTS on VHF Channel 74, call sign “Medway 
VTS” or telephone 0151 949 6148 or 0151 949 6650. 
   
Marine Operations Department   

Peel Ports London Medway   

 Notice Issued: 2nd April 2025 
 Notice Expiry: N/A 
 


